Family Workshop Announcement

Dear Families,

We are excited to announce our upcoming Family Workshop, designed to strengthen bonds and
enhance communication within our families. Join us for an engaging and interactive session!

Details of the Workshop:

o Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024
e Time: 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM
e Location: Community Center, Room A
o Cost: Free
We will cover a variety of topics including:
1. Effective Communication Strategies
2. Team Building Activities
3. Conflict Resolution Techniques
Please RSVP by March 1, 2024, to reserve your spot.
We look forward to seeing you there!

Warm regards,

The Family Workshop Team



